
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/2/2020 3:20:42 PM

First name: Brian

Last name: Foley

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The environmental assessment seems to only consider negative impacts of the pipeline project on

wildlife, and not the positive impacts.  Number one is fire prevention to protect some critical habitat from the next

forest fire.  Secondly, the addition of water to the habitat, especially in dry years, is certain to be beneficial to the

Jemez Mountain salamander.  Climate change is impacting negatively on this habitat and some additional water

in dry years is certain to mitigate some of the impacts.


